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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE MARCH 21, 2024    

 

FLORISSANT RESIDENTS ENCOURAGED TO PARTICIPATE 

IN ANNUAL CONFLUENCE TRASH BASH ON APRIL 13TH 

 

 

Mayor Lowery is pleased to announce that the City of Florissant will be kicking off the pre-

Valley of Flowers Spring Cleaning Campaign with the Annual Confluence Trash Bash on 

Saturday, April 13th, from 7:30 a.m. till 11 a.m.; the Florissant location will be at Sunset Park, 

starting at the lower pavilion. Volunteers are needed to walk the park along the woods and 

riverfront to clean up trash and debris to keep our watersheds clean.  Individual volunteers, civic 

groups, and youth organizations are encouraged to attend; no experience is required, all are 

welcome. 

   

Volunteers are asked to dress for the weather. A post-cleanup picnic will be provided at January 

Wabash Park in Ferguson from 11 a.m. till 2 p.m.  We will also be asking all our stakeholders to 

find ways to be involved and anticipate that activity will accelerate the closer we get to the 

Valley of Flowers festival.  

 

Volunteers can sign up at www.OpenSpaceStL.org 

 

Questions can be directed to:  

City Engineer  

Tom Goldkamp 

314-839-7643  

tgoldkamp@florissantmo.com 
 

 

http://www.openspacestl.org/

